
The Alaska Department of Law, Office of Special Prosecutions, is recruiting for an attorney 

specialized in the prosecution of cyber crimes. This position prosecutes computer aided crimes 

such as: exploitation of children, criminal use of a computer, and consumer protection. This 

position is located in Anchorage but is a statewide position where you will have a trial caseload 

and provide assistance to law enforcement and other prosecutors on a statewide level. You will 

be expected to develop policies and procedures in cooperation with law enforcement to 

effectively investigate and prosecute cyber crimes. You will assist others prosecuting these 

crimes with such things as introducing digital evidence at trial, obtaining search warrants for 

computer devices, and presenting computer forensic experts to a jury. More information and 

application instructions may be found on our website at: 

http://law.alaska.gov/department/jobs.html. 
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